EOL NOTICE

20 October, 2021

Dear Customer,

We are sorry to inform you that due to supply chain related issues we will be discontinuing
the below part. Please place your final orders by the last time buy date indicated below.

The replacement part listed is drop-in compatible in most cases. Please evaluate our
samples to confirm.

Part #
Z4KH2B0470652

Regards,

For and on behalf
JINLONG MAC
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Charles Tepper
VP Sales Engineering

11/F, Tai Yau Buildin

LTB Dates:

December 15, 2021

Requested Ship date
must be on or before
February 15, 2022

of
RY (HK)

g 181 Johnston Road
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Orders placed BY
November 5th = MOQ 2K

Replacement Part / Notes

Z4KH2B0470653N
Contact us for Samples

Orders placed AFTER
November 5th = MOQ 20K

Wanchai, Hong Kong Tel +86 130 2795 7885





